
30th September  2022 

         St Hilda’s News  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL AT ST HILDAS  

Year 5 will be leading our Harvest Worship on Monday 17th October at 2pm at St Hilda’s Church.   

All Year 5 parents are most welcome to attend.  

 

 

 

Welfare Assistant Position for September  

Working hours : Monday—Friday 1 hour per day (12 –1pm) this role is term time only and pay 
is pro rota based.  

The role will include :  

· Supervising children during meal times and in the playground 

· Developing positive relationships with both adults and children 

· Encouraging and engaging children in suitable play activities 

· Helping to make our lunchtimes a safe and happy place for our children 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. 

Closing date for applications: Friday 14th October 12 noon 

Interviews: TBC 

 

 

Rev Jim will be visiting our school to 
talk about the Trussell Trust/ Fylde 
Food Bank.  We are accepting dona-

tions of dried /tinned/packet food 
goods starting the 10th October for 

this very worthy cause.   

In addition toiletries such as soap 
toothpaste, shampoo etc would also be 

greatly appreciated.  



 
This half term our Christian Value is ‘wŜǎǇŜŎǘ’. We are focusing on respect  for 
others as well as for our school environment and school property.  
 
Ψ5ƻ ǳƴǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ Řƻ ǳƴǘƻ ȅƻǳΦΩ   aŀǧƘŜǿ тΥмн   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please everyone remember that we are a nut free 
school.  All packed lunches and healthy snacks 
brought into school must be completely nut free.  

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.  

Jane Curl  

Headteacher 

                            Stars of the Week  

Year R : Edie   

Year 1:   Hollie-Ann 

Year 2 :  Zoe 

Year 3 :  Annabelle  

Year 4 : Sebastian T.  

Year 5: Max  

Year 6:  Leo  

      Well Done ! 

 

 

Football News   

Congratulations to our team who recently 
played Baines Endowed and won 3-2.  It 

was a fantastic performance by the team ! 
Well done to all the players involved.  

Primary and Secondary School Applications for September 2023 

You can apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools - it's quick and easy! 

The national closing dates for applications are: 

Monday 31 October 2022 for secondary applicants 
Sunday 15 January 2023 for primary applicants.  

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools



